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Lee, Chris

From: ComForce MKE <comforcemke@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 10:35 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Additional comments and input on budget

For clarity, I was unable to also further comment and clarify my position. Yes, divest from and defund law 
enforcement, and some of those dollars should go to non police efforts for violence prevention and interruption. 
However, that doesn't NOT mean solely or specifically the Office of Violence Prevention, although I agree 
more dollars should go to our health dept and to their office via that investment, but groups such as mine 
(Community Task Force MKE aka Com Force MKE), and other local and grassroots efforts should get funding 
opportunities to help maintain safety in our own communities and neighborhoods.  


